
Original June 15, 2022 

 Current U.S. Masking Requirements – Optical Brands 
As of Sept 1, 2023 

State / Jurisdiction 
One** or 
Two Door 

State 

OD’s and 
Employees Working 

with OD’s 
Opticians Patients Retail/Lab Only 

Employees 
Retail Only 
Customers  Chart Update Date 

California – LA County 
Two-door No No No No No 8/31/2023 – LA County PH removed requirement to wear masks and 

now only recommends based on transmission levels.   One-door No No No No No 
California – other than LA 
County Either No No No No No 4/3/2023 – One-door/two-door combined.  All lines move to “no” as 

CPDH removed masking requirements 

Colorado One-door No No No No No 9/12/2022 – All columns changed to no.  (Colorado’ Public Health 
Order requiring masks in healthcare ended 9/11/22.) 

District of Columbia One-door No No No No No 3/2/2023 – DC no longer requires masks.  All columns changed to no 

Illinois One-door No No No No No 10/18/2022 -all columns changed to no  
(Executive order expired) 

Massachusetts Two-door No No No No No 11/2/2022 – Patient requirement removed 
5/25/2023 – Massachusetts removed required for masks on 5/11/23 

New Jersey One-door No No No No No 3/2/2023 – NJ no longer requires masks. All columns changed to no 

New York One-door No No No No No 6/30/2022- all columns changed to no 

Oregon Two-Door No No No No No 4/3/2023 – all lines changed to no 

Philadelphia One-door No No No No No 5/25/23 – all lines changed to no 

Puerto Rico One-door Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes  

Washington One-door No No No No No 4/3/2023 – all lines changed to no 

*Distinguishes between vaccinated & unvaccinated 

**If a one door State, entire store is considered healthcare facility. Delineating Optical from Retail would be difficult and open brand to risk of fine or citation. 

Current U.S. Masking Requirements – Non-Optical Brands 
As of May 25, 2023 

State / Jurisdiction Employees Customers Update Date 

No US States require masking of non-optical / retail only business at this time.     
Local orders may apply. 

Local order requires all individuals to mask indoors regardless of vaccination status. 

Please note, we should never ask for vaccination status or refuse service to customers who do not wish to wear a mask in jurisdictions where they are required. 


